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People’s Maps Commission Seeks Applicants 
Fair legislative maps are critical to a healthy democracy 

MADISON – Yesterday, Governor Tony Evers announced the ​application and selection​ process for 
members of the public to join the People’s Maps Commission. The People’s Maps Commission was 
created earlier this year with Executive Order #66 to draw fair and nonpartisan legislative district maps 
for presentation to the Legislature during the 2021 redistricting process. Rep. Greta Neubauer 
(D-Racine) released the following statement: 

“Fair legislative maps are critical to a healthy democracy, but gerrymandered maps have allowed many 
legislators to ignore the will of the people with impunity. The People’s Maps Commission is designed to 
draw new maps with the public, instead of a secret process executed behind closed doors.  

“The People’s Maps Commission will hold public hearings with people from across the state to provide 
information on redistricting, gather feedback, and ultimately propose fair, nonpartisan maps that work 
for the people, not the party in power. 

“I’m looking forward to watching this process as the people design fair, nonpartisan maps. Our 
democracy is for the people, by the people, and of the people, and our legislative maps should be too. I 
encourage all Racinians interested in this issue and the health of our democracy to consider applying to 
the commission.” 
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https://content.govdelivery.com/attachments/WIGOV/2020/07/08/file_attachments/1491328/Application%20PMC%20FINAL.pdf

